
Marysville Borough 
Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minutes 

September 8, 2020 
2:15 PM 

 
 
The Sewer & Sanitation Committee Meeting was called to order at 2:30 pm on Monday, August 3, 
2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Lance Barthel, Dave Magee 
and Steve Copp. Also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, Borough Engineer Greg 
Rogalski, and Operator, Pete Boele     
 
 Long Term Planning: 
No Discussion  
 
New Business 
 

1. Grass replanting  
 
After the sewer separation project, new grass was planted and does not seem to be 
holding up very well. The committee suggested borough staff put down new topsoil and 
replant new grass.   
 

2. SBR 2 guide rail system 
 

The Committee was given an update on the broken guide rail system that holds the pump 
in place.  A submersible sump pump was borrowed from another sewer treatment plant is 
being run now until a permanent fix can be put in place.  
 
 

3. Junk Scrappers  
 
Lance brought up the idea of looking into an ordinance on how to regulate Junk Scrappers 
who are picking scrap and bring it to their house to sit.   

 
 Old Business 
  

1. Tapping Fee Increase 
                      

Greg reported they are still doing the research on the fee increase but they were running 
into problems because not a lot of data exist but he still believes the borough will be able 
to raise the fee if they choose.   

 
2. Flow from the trailer park 

 
The flow meter was borrowed from PA Rural Water was returned to have them analyze 
the data. Once the data is returned the borough can discuss next steps.   
 
 
 



3. North Main Sewer Main Project Update     
 
The project is mostly complete there is still one small area that ABLE needs to come in 
and repair.   

 
 
Other Business 
 
 
Public Comment 
 
  
                                                       Next Meeting: October 5, 2020    


